
 

 
 
 
 
20 December 2024 
 
 
Joseph Thompson 
fyi-request-29595-bb5cc0d5@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Mr Thompson 
 
I write in response to your request dated 18 December 2024 for information under the 
Official Information Act (1982): 
 

In relation to the recently conducted Organisational Health Index (OHI) survey, how 
many of the 3,200 employees who were sent the survey actually responded. 
 
Please provide the numerical value of number of staff who responded. 

 
I can advise you that at end of the survey period, 2,572 staff had responded to the survey. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases some responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal 
information removed. 
 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 
 

 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Services 
 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/

